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Beavers help all of us!  Beavers help create and maintain wetlands and waterways.  

They are good for fish habitat and fish are good for Oregon.  And they are adorable!!  

We see them every so often while paddling on the Willamette.  Please support 

HB3932. 

 

Most Sincerely, 

Amy D. Valentine 

2738 NE 9th Avenue 

Portland, OR   97212 


